15th April 2019

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,
               
I hope the end of term holiday was a great one and you were able to enjoy some good times with your children; the summer term begins with two short weeks as we are off again at the end of this week and the beginning of next for the Easter Weekend!
Y4 residential
On Wednesday we will hold an information meeting about the Y4 residential visit to Denbigh. This will be in the hall at 3.30pm, Y4 children are to attend with their parents, a crèche will be available in Reception for younger children.
Easter
Thursday is our ever popular Easter Bonnet Parade with infants invited to come to school with an Easter bonnet they have made at home. Weather depending they will parade on the playground for the whole school prior to enjoying an infant craft morning at which parents and grandparents are welcome. We will also draw the Vale Royal Lions Easter egg raffle too so if you / your child want to buy a ticket please send in £1 ASAP.
Easter Bingo
[bookmark: _GoBack]Wednesday evening is FOTSA Easter Bingo, tickets on sale under the canopy every day this week.
After school clubs
Clubs will begin next week and run until week ending 12 July, details to follow.
Family Learning
Family Learning First Aid will begin on Thursday 25 April in Darwin’s Den at 9am; the course is free as is a crèche for youngsters.
Class assembly
Our class assemblies have been brilliant so far, on Friday 26 April it will be the turn of Mrs Ronald’s Y2, friends and family welcome in the hall and then in class after until morning play.
 
Whole school attendance for the Spring Term was very good and punctuality was significantly improved on the Autumn term, thank you for your support and here’s hoping to a great summer term in this and every other respect.

Enjoy the Good Friday and Easter Monday and see you all on Tuesday 23 April.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Adam Croft


